Summer Newsletter

THE YEAR TEAM:

Class 9: Mr Lingham and Miss Sherwin

Class 10: Miss Mackrill, Mrs Newman and Mrs Middleton
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Over the course of the Summer Term, our key text will
be ‘The Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell. We will be con-
sidering the mood of the writing and then using a range
of techniques to create the mood in our own writing.
We will be refining our use of prepositional phrases,
powerful adjectives to create noun phrases and ensur-
ing we spell our Year 3 and 4 words correctly.

Speaking, listening and drama will be incorporated into
our sessions in order to further explore character, mo-
tives and feelings.

We will be using this text in our reciprocal reading ses-
sion alongside supporting texts.

L °
Science Computing
We will begin the Summer term learning about
electricity. We will be investigating what is needed
to complete circuits.

Game Designer

Children will be creating their own hero vs villain
This will then be followed by rainforests, focusing

on the animals that live within the rainforest in-

cluding specific adaptations which enable them to
survive. We will also be making links to the wider
world, looking at species that are threatened
through human influence. Throughout this unit,
children will be thinking about their responsibility
in protecting the environment for all who live in it.

games in Scratch and debugging their codes.
E-Safety

We will be looking at improving our knowledge of
the risks in our online lives and develop our skills
using online services.



Our themes for this term will be ‘Creation’ and
‘Learning the Gospels’. We will begin by explor-
ing creation stories from a variety of different
faiths and cultures. After half term we will ex-
plore the gospels, looking at the messages Je-
sus gave through the stories he told.

Geography &
History

This term we will also be learning about living
things, their habitats, and changing environments.

We will be investigating and learning about British
wildlife and their habitats within our local area.
Children will learn to classify animals and group
them accordingly. This learning will continue dur-
ing our residential trip to Stubbington Study Cen-
tre in Summer 1, where we will have the opportuni-
ty to observe wildlife and research their habitats.

Music

Our term starts with a superhero
themed topic. This will focus on
chanting, rhythm patterns and rep-
etition. We will then move onto our
topic ‘Lucy in the Sky’ where the
children will focus on improvisa-
tion, rhythm, and melody.

“i@ Art & D.T.

Our Art projects this term are
linked to our Rainforest topic. We
will be exploring both printing and
painting, with a focus on Henri
Rousseau.
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Key Information

HOMEWORK

Homework and weekly spellings will be uploaded onto Google Classrooms on Fridays and is due in the fol-
lowing Wednesday.

Please let us know if you are having difficulty with the homework or Google Classroom. We do not want
homework to be a cause of conflict between children and parents, and we need to work together to make it
a positive experience for everyone.

Your child will also bring home their weekly spellings.

Stubbington
We will be visiting from Monday 13th May to Friday 17th May.
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